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PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

CONTACT US 
Aika Ranieri 

Community Outreach Specialist 
(863) 464-0743 

Ai.Ranieri@dot.state.fl.us 
FOLLOW US 

www.SWFLroads.com | X.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

The Florida Department of Transportation will be making bridge improvements at various locations along State 
Road (SR) 78 in Glades County starting in June 2025. The project includes work on multiple bridges including: 
Bridge No. 050057 (SR 78 over the Fisheating Creek), and Bridge No. 050058 (SR 78 over Herbert Hoover). 
Work will consist of spall repair, installation of pile jackets, replacement of expansion joints, and ditch pavement 
improvements. This project is approximately 0.2 mile in length with an estimated cost of $2.2 million. Motorists 
can expect intermittent day and nighttime lane closures along with traffic shifts.   

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

or 

 

• Spall repair 

• Install pile jackets and expansion joints 

• Ditch pavement 

• New signing and pavement markings 

• Construction begins early June 2025 

• Estimated completion is early 2026  

• Traffic will be reduced to one lane as needed 

• Be aware of changing traffic patterns, heavy 

equipment, and workers during construction 

• For more information, see the bridge locations on 

the back of this page 

Janella Newsome 
Director of Public Information 

(863) 519-2828 
Janella.Newsome@dot.state.fl.us 

Project Location Map  

http://www.SWFLroads.com
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